August 26, 2013

Senate Place, LLC
PO Box 1509
Hoboken, NJ (7030

Dear Senate Place:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,000.00 in August 2013, Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ07304 e 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

ARCADIS

Atin: Gerry Spiesbach

630 Plaza Drive, Suite 600
Highlands Ranch, Colorado 80129

Dear Mr. Spiesbach:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $4,000.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records,

More Than A Race is a S01(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

~ Again, thank you for youf gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue o Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office @ 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Decotiis, Fitzpatrick & Cole, LLP
Attn: Michael Decotiis

500 Frank W Burr Blvd Ste 31
Teaneck, NJ 07666-6824

Dear Mr, Decotiis:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $7,540.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(¢)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!
Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue o lersey City, N) 07304 e 201-356-9204 office o 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org
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August 22, 2013

Res

H & P Consulting

Attn: Ray Ferraioli, Jr

45 Essex Street Suite 204
Hackensack, NJ

Dear Mr. Ferraioli;

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,885.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Nowell, Amoroso, Klein, Bierman
Attn: Henry Amoroso

155 Polifly Road

Hackensack, NJ 07601

Dear Mr. Amoroso:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3,770.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e lersey City, NJ 07304 o 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Fox Shuffler LLC
Attn: Jamie Fox

5E 11" Suite 302
New York, NY 10003

Dear Mr. Fox:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,131.00 in August 2013, Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious'support of our important work in this field!
Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e lersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office » 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org e CampRRR@MeoreThanARace.org
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August 22, 2013

Reliance Insurance Group, L1.C
Attn: Gary Taffet

1460 Route 9 North, Suite 210
Woodbridge, NJ 07095

Dear Mr. Taffet:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $2,270.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office  888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

CME Associate
Attn: Dave Samuel
1460 Route 9 South
Howell, NJ 07731

Dear Mr. Samuel:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3,770.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-5204 office » 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Genesis Companies

Attn: Karim Hutson

594 Broadway Suite 1107
New York, NY 10012

Dear Mr. Hutson;

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3000.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
- Bxecutive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, N} 07304 e 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org
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August 22, 2013

Paul Silverman
279 Grove Street
Jersey City, NJ 07302

Dear Mr. Silverman:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3,770.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records,

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonproﬁt organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!
Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office » 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org e CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Ironstate Holding, LL.C
Attn: Dave Barry

50 Washington Street
Hoboken, NJ 07030

Dear Mr, Barry:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3,770.00 in August 2013, Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue o Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013
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Callaways Developers, LL.C
Attn: Yuhanna Callaway
660 1 Street

Hoboken, NJ 07030-6030

Dear Ms Callaway:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $1,000.00 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office » 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ¢ CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 22, 2013

Ms. June Jones
317 Pacific Avenue
Jersey City, NJ 07304

Dear Ms Jones:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $2,110.55 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue o Jersey City, N1 07304 e 201-356-9204 office e B88-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 26, 2013

Scarini Hollenbeck

Donald Hollenbeck

1100 Valley Brook Avenue
PO Box 790

Lyndhurst, NJ 07071-0790

Dear Mr. & Mis. Hollenbeck:

Thank you for your generous contribution of $2,500 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jersey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office » 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org © CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




August 27, 2013

River Grove, LLC
PO Box 3377, Memorial Station
Montclair, NJ 07043-3377

Thank you for your generous contribution of $3,770 in August 2013. Your financial support allows us to
continue our efforts to mentor and inspire at-risk urban youth to have positive days today and promising futures
tomorrow, Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

More Than A Race is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation.

Again, thank you for your gracious support of our important work in this field!

Very truly yours,

Richard Moon
Executive Director

317 Pacific Avenue e Jarsey City, NJ 07304 e 201-356-9204 office e 888-505-8875 fax
www.MoreThanARace.org ® CampRRR@MoreThanARace.org




